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Circular No.: 2014/02                                                   Dated: 03.01.2014 

 
Dear Comrades, 

  
 We reproduce, hereunder, contents of Circular No. 2014/02 issued by General Secretary, 
AIBOC for your information. 

 
QUOTE 

     COM. G.V. MANIMARAN  RE-APPOINTED AS 

              OFFICER EMPLOYEE DIRECTOR ON THE BOARD OF CANARA BANK 
 
 

We have pleasure in advising that Com. G.V. Manimaran, General Secretary of   Canara 
Bank Officers’ Association & Senior Vice President of AIBOC has been re-appointed as Officer 

Employee Director on the Board of Canara Bank for a period of three years w.e.f. 03.01.2014. The 
first term of Com. G.V. Manimaran as Director on Board of Canara Bank has expired on 
13.12.2013. The text of relative notification issued by D.F.S., Ministry of Finance, Government of 

India is attached herewith. 
 
2. Com. G.V. Manimaran is a committed soldier of the organization. He is presently working 

as Manager in Canara Bank at IIT Branch, Chennai. We congratulate Com. G.V. Manimaran on his 
re-appointment into the Board of Canara Bank and wish him all the best in his new assignment. 

 

With warm greetings, 
                                                                                                                         

                                 Yours comradely, 

              Sd/- 
             (HARVINDER SINGH) 
           GENERAL SECRETARY                                                  

                       UNQUOTE 
  

With greetings, 

 

           

   Yours faithfully, 

               
                    (HARVINDER SINGH) 

                 GENERAL SECRETARY   
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